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This has been another busy several months. 
We have been able to see progress in several 
areas. We have passed on our responsibility in 
field administration. We have checked the first 
chunk in Genesis, with progress on pre 
checking the rest with our Bible Lesson Team. 
We have drafted Mark and Acts, with lots of 
checking to follow. We have had a test class 
for literacy, and are now in the middle of a 
second group. We have seen progress with 
pastors taking a class on chronological Bible 
teaching right now. We have been able to 
distribute portions of the Bible, and about 
200 books that give a short chronology of 
the Bible. 

Looking ahead, we are planning on having a furlough, 
starting in November. We hope to spend about 4 months in Brazil and 4 in the USA, depending on our visa 
renewal process. Our last furlough was quite short, so we look forward to having more time with family and 
supporting churches. 

Prayer requests: 

•Pray for the continued progress on Bible 
Translation. 
•Pray for continued progress in literacy and 
Bible teaching. 
•Pray for us to have a fruitful furlough. 
•Pray for Mozambican churches to partner 
with us in church planting. 

In Christ, 

Arnie, Rubenita and Joanna Johnson  


